
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Cir No.: STS/145 /2024-25      05.12.2024 (Thursday) 
 

“Sharing is caring and caring is what makes us human”. 
 

Dear Parent 
 

Christmas is the festival that inspires the spirit of sharing and caring which is intricately 

entwined with the festival. Knowing that we have helped make someone else’s Christmas 

a little bright is a special feeling. As we celebrate this joyous festival, we must lend our 

helping hand to the needy and the most vulnerable. 
 

Share and Care Drive- Serving Happiness, Spreading Smiles at St. Thomas’ School,  

Dwarka is here again. Let’s celebrate the spirit of togetherness and bring smiles on the 

faces of elderlies and underprivileged children around us. 
 

Steps to participates: 
 

• Students can generously donate blankets, sweaters, woollen gloves, mufflers, caps 

etc. which will be donated to an old age home. 

• They can also donate books, stationary items, pens, pencils, notebooks, geometry 

boxes etc.  

• Students should handover the donated items to their respective class teachers latest 

by 09.12.2024 (Monday). 

 
Charity is the root of all good works. Let us extend our kindness to other human beings 
whenever we can.  
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Meneka I. Singh 
(Principal) 

 


